
 

 

St Francis Catholic Primary  
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Term 3 

 

Happy New Year! 

We hope you all had a relaxing Christmas break and New 

Year.  

We had a fantastic end to Term 2 with our Christmas Discos. 

Both the children and the adults had a blast and we enjoyed 

seeing some great dance moves by all. 

The school discos raised a grand total of £876 

PTA Meeting 

 

We would like to invite anyone interested in joining us for 

our first meeting of the New Year. This will be held on 

Monday 29th January. 

 The plan is to discuss events for the rest of the academic 

year.  

Watch out for our next newsletter detailing up and coming 

events for the year! 



 

Thank You! 

We would also like to say 

Thank you to one of our 

parents in EYFS who gave up 

their time, money and support 

and created a fantastic 

Christmas tree and balloon 

masterpiece for the children 

to have as their photo booth 

backdrop at the disco. 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

Thank You! 

St Francis would like to thank 

our team of volunteers who 

gave up their time to 

decorate the hall for the 

children’s disco. The hall was 

extremely festive and was a 

hit with the children.Thank 

you to Mr Blanden our own St 

Francis DJ and Thank you to 

everyone who gave up their 

time to supervise and ensure 

our children had a great time 

dancing the night away . 

We couldn't do our events 

without our lovely parent 

volunteers supporting and 

supervising our events.  

Thank You! 

 

 

 

                         

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


